
August 28, 2022 Bulletin Announcements 
 

Sunday School – Adults – 9:00-9:45 
Worship - 10:00 

 

Breaking news: 
Worship Services will remain at 10 am and 

Holy Club/Adult Sunday School will remain from 9-9:45am 
Be on the lookout for more information on Children’s programming. 

 

The September/October Upper Room and the September/October/November Word 
for You for Today are now available. Check by the Welcome Center (near Gibbs 

Parlor) or in the Pink bin outside. 
 

Summer Schedule Update: 
We will be combining with the First Presbyterian Church of Westfield for the summer 

months (going back to a tradition from over 75 years ago!) 
 

August 28 ....... Methodist Church .............. Presbyterian – Marie Edwards 
*Please note that even though Pastor Nick will not be preaching every week, he will still 
be at all the services. Color coded envelopes will be available at both locations for 
contributions and tithes. All loose funds will be donated to the Westfield Memorial 
Hospital. 
 

RCL for August 28 
Jeremiah 2:4-13  Psalm 81:1, 10-16 

Hebrews 13:1-8, 15-16  Luke 14:1, 7-14 
 

Your offerings can be:  

 Dropped off at the church - When the office is open, during worship, or After hours - use the 

mail slot by the side glass door 

 mailed to the church 

 sent to the church through your bank - sent to the church using PayPal or Tithely (see the 

church website for links). https://www.westfieldumc.org/donate/ 

We appreciate your faithful giving 
 

July Income:  $7,384.17  plus borrowing $5,000 from savings  
July Expenses:  $12,484.02 *Total Payroll included in Expenses: $7,120.17 
Difference $ 99.85 
Shared Ministries ($1,398 per month) – amount due thru 6/30: $8,388.00 Amount paid (7/29): 
$6,990 
*includes benefits and taxes 
If you have any questions, please contact Pauline Emilson - Treasurer 
 

Sign up for AmazonSmile and select First United Methodist Church of Westfield as your 
preferred charity at smile.amazon.com/ch/16-0816631. Remember to shop for deals at 

smile.amazon.com, or with AmazonSmile  

https://www.westfieldumc.org/donate/
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=32P7XUS798QH4&K=36MACNBKD5P2E&M=urn:rtn:msg:202106071501590328a53544eb4f668782627616c0p0na&R=1E00EXB8WM5OD&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F16-0816631%3Fref%3Dorg_em_msg_smi_pd_x_mkt&H=CVQMKUQZTZ60GS6AOMSOPAUR08QA


in the Amazon app, and AmazonSmile will donate to us at no cost to you. 
 

We are getting a subscription of flowers from the Emma J Brook Flower Farm for the year  
August 28 – Jan VanOrd 
September 4 – Cheri Lathrop;   September 18 – Andi Mansfield 

 

Children’s Bulletins and other activities are available on the church website: 
https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/ 

 

Did you know? If you miss the sermon or want to listen to it again, they are available 
on the church website:  https://www.westfieldumc.org/2022-sermons/ 
 
 

We are adding Birthday & Anniversaries to the Weekly Service Power 
Point. Please double check with the office that we have them – plus 
that we have your current phone numbers, address and email address. 
 

Do you enjoy doing crafts, playing games, spending time with older adults? The 
Alzheimer Respite group is looking for volunteers to help us out on the 2nd 
Wednesday of each month from 9:30 – 2:30. We will provide you with training. 
Contact Gail Boardway for more information (716)867-2319 
 

https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/
https://www.westfieldumc.org/2022-sermons/

